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This note is to express my concerns about the proposed cuts to public radio and education. I
 feel that there are people in the legislator that are only thinking of their lives in the big city
 and dont think about the rest of the state where people have fewer options for news and
 education. I am opposed to cutting public radio and education. We need these in our towns or
 people will move and the local economy collapses. You can cut road building. Dont cut the
 ferry system so bad it cripples our towns in SE. We need to be conservative yes !
 Its interesting all these smart people in power,  no one saw this coming.  I think we should get
 rid of permanant fund for people over 21. Put the money into common sense development
 that is sustainable. Not big oil mines and timber. Small and local where the money stays
 local. 
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